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Comments Further to my previous objection which still stands, I can see no further valid research or points made 
which would mitigate this application and the consequences to biodiversity, noise pollution and traffic 
problems if the Loxwood Clay Pit was allowed to go ahead. As usual, the applicants are 
underestimating vehicle movements, possibly by 200%. This would increase the impact on Loxwood 
Road and the A281 junction which is already a difficult egress onto the main road between Horsham 
and Guildford. Visibility at the site entrance is even less than the absolute minimum figure the 
applicant is relying on. There is a particular concern about the increased risk of a car travelling west, 
towards Loxwood colliding into the rear of an HGV waiting to enter the LCP site at the lay-by entrance. 
 
Please save our countryside and sanity and refuse this application.
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